

36 The Green Norton Stockton-on-Tees TS20 1DX

01642 553370 office@redhouseschool.co.uk www.redhouseschool.co.uk

2 February 2018

**Dear Parents** 

## Year 11 Parents Teacher Consultations - Tuesday 6 February, 4.30 - 7pm

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday.

Just a gentle reminder that at least one hour is needed to guarantee enough time to see all members of staff, so please aim to be in school by 6pm. Please be considerate of our neighbours' drives/garages when parking around The Green.

The evening is an opportunity for both parents and pupils to talk to teaching staff. We would ask you to make a point of keeping interviews to a maximum of about 5 minutes. If it is clear that an individual discussion will require longer than this, then I would urge you to make a separate appointment with the member of staff at a different time.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Blyth Deputy Head